
1120 Lincoln Avenue, Suite 801

Denver, Colorado 80203

March 11, 2022

Landon and/or Kristen Cogburn

18309 WCR 44

La Salle, CO 80645-8703

Re: Churchill Energy Kinsman Unit 1-18 Abandonment

This letter is being sent to you because you are the closest resident to the above referenced

well (05-123-07545), which is located just north of the property at 18309 WCR 44 as shown in

the aerial photograph below.

This is just a courtesy notification that this well has been abandoned by the operator and is

now part of the state's orphaned well program. As a result, this well will be totally shut-in in

the very near future and then plugged and abandoned.

The subject well appears to have a domestic tap. Given your property's proximity to the well,

we can only assume the tap is providing gas to your property. We're providing this notice so

that you can acquire an alternate supply of gas, if you so desire.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact our Orphaned Well

Program Manager, Dave Andrews, by email: david.andrews@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Scott C. Cuthbertson, P.E.

Deputy Director - Operations
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ec: David Andrews, Mike Leonard, Jeremy Ferrin




